
 
From: Audrey Rearden [mailto:Rearden@gci.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 8:38 PM 

To: Rep. Paul Seaton 

Subject: HB 130 

 

Dear Rep. Seaton: 

 

We urge all legislators to support HB 130, which would establish an annual day honoring 
Gov. Jay Hammond. 

 

His accomplishments are still benefiting all Alaskans. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Rearden, an Alaska resident for 63 years. 

 

Audrey Rearden, a lifelong Alaskan. 

 

 

 

 
 

======= 

Email scanned by PC Tools - No viruses or spyware found. 
(Email Guard: 7.0.0.21, Virus/Spyware Database: 6.21080) 

http://www.pctools.com 
=======  
 

http://www.pctools.com/?cclick=EmailFooterClean_51

